From:

Sent: 25 November 2014 14:10

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2014/6410/P have been received by the council.
Dear Sir,

| wish to withdraw the comments made regarding this planning application as they
have now been answered.

Yours sincerely,

S Kanagaratnam

> On 24 Nov 2014, at 23:17, <planning@camden.gov.uk>
<planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

>

> There are currently 14 parking spaces along the West side of the West building at
Bruges Place, one for each of the existing residences at 1-14 Bruges Place. The
proposed Groud Floor Plan shows only 12 with spaces currently owned by nos 13
and 14 being converted to a Bicycle Store. Has the developer agreed the transfer of

the parking spaces to the freeholder?
>

> Comments made bi S Kanaiaratnam of 6 Bruies Place Baines Street, NW1

> Contact is Post
>

> Comment Type is Interested Party
>
>

>



